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and development of the automated teller machine (ATM) to explain the birth and evolution of digital banking, from the
1960s to present day. It tackles head on the drivers of long-term innovation in retail banking with emphasis on the
payment system. Using a novel approach to better understanding the industrial organization of financial markets, Cash
and Dash contributes to a broader discussion around innovation and labour-saving devices. It explores attitudes to the
patent system, formation of standards, organizational politics, the interaction between regulation and strategy, trust
and domestication, maintenance versus disruption, and the huge undertakings needed to develop online real-time banking
to customers.
Program Management Ginger Levin 2012-11-29 Program management is a rapidly emerging offshoot of project management. So
much so that AT&T, IBM, and other organizations, both large and small in all sectors, have initiated a push to certify
program managers. And, although universities offer courses in program management, there are few books available to
guide program managers through this field that requires a broad level of knowledge and experience. The definitive
reference on program management, Program Management: A Life Cycle Approach provides this much needed guidance. Edited
by Dr. Ginger Levin, the second person to become a PMI® certified program manager (PgMP®), this handbook presents a
cohesive compilation of program management knowledge from more than 20 certified PgMPs. It considers the entire program
life cycle and its phases—from initiation to sustainability. Each chapter is written by an experienced PgMP from a wide
range of industries and countries. Combining the rigor of an academic reference with easy-to-read language, the book
covers the themes in the PMI Standard for Program Management and ties them to program managers' work. The chapters
reference PMI’s standards, complement the concepts in the standards, and expand on the concepts and issues that the
standard mentions in passing. The book also addresses a few issues that the standard does not touch on at all. The book
can be read in its entirety, or specific chapters of interest can be read separately. Overall, the book provides
practitioners with a reliable source of information on the key themes and issues in program management. It is useful
for individuals desiring to attain the PgMP credential and suitable for colleges and universities offering courses in
program management.
Hedwig and the Angry Inch Stephen Trask 2003 THE STORY: This groundbreaking Obie-winning Off-Broadway smash also won
multiple awards for its hit film adaptation. It tells the story of internationally ignored song stylist Hedwig Schmidt,
a fourth-wall smashing East German rock 'n' roll godde
Twelve Years a Slave Solomon Northup 2021-01-01 "Having been born a freeman, and for more than thirty years enjoyed the
blessings of liberty in a free State—and having at the end of that time been kidnapped and sold into Slavery, where I
remained, until happily rescued in the month of January, 1853, after a bondage of twelve years—it has been suggested
that an account of my life and fortunes would not be uninteresting to the public." -an excerpt
The Word Rhythm Dictionary Timothy Polashek 2014-04-18 This new kind of dictionary reflects the use of “rhythm rhymes”
by rappers, poets, and songwriters of today. Users can look up words to find collections of words that have the same
rhythm as the original and are useable in ways that are familiar to us in everything from vers libre poetry to the
lyrics and music of Bob Dylan and hip hop groups.
Intelligent Systems Crina Grosan 2011-07-29 Computational intelligence is a well-established paradigm, where new
theories with a sound biological understanding have been evolving. The current experimental systems have many of the
characteristics of biological computers (brains in other words) and are beginning to be built to perform a variety of
tasks that are difficult or impossible to do with conventional computers. As evident, the ultimate achievement in this
field would be to mimic or exceed human cognitive capabilities including reasoning, recognition, creativity, emotions,
understanding, learning and so on. This book comprising of 17 chapters offers a step-by-step introduction (in a
chronological order) to the various modern computational intelligence tools used in practical problem solving. Staring
with different search techniques including informed and uninformed search, heuristic search, minmax, alpha-beta pruning
methods, evolutionary algorithms and swarm intelligent techniques; the authors illustrate the design of knowledge-based
systems and advanced expert systems, which incorporate uncertainty and fuzziness. Machine learning algorithms including
decision trees and artificial neural networks are presented and finally the fundamentals of hybrid intelligent systems
are also depicted. Academics, scientists as well as engineers engaged in research, development and application of
computational intelligence techniques, machine learning and data mining would find the comprehensive coverage of this
book invaluable.
Kaplan GMAT Verbal Workbook 2006 Features: *Targeted review of all the tested materials on the Verbal section of the
GMAT *Practice sets for every question type *Special section on the Analytical Writing Assessment *Effective strategies
*Practice test for GMAT Verbal section
How I Learnt to Speak in English? Neetu Sugandh 2016-10-27 A true story as well as techniques and notes of someone who
was rejected in her first job because of not being able to communicate in English fluently. Learn how she was appointed
as a communication trainer in the same organization after a few months. What did she do? And, how did she do it? This
book has her experience, notes, and techniques she followed to learn the language effectively in just a few months. The
book is recommended for anyone who is interested in learning English in an easy and independent manner or refreshing
their English basics quickly. It is also recommended for those who train on spoken English and want to understand their
learners in a better way. It will not only make you learn but also keep you motivated to learn till you complete the
book. The author has put special emphasis on learning minimal definitions and focusing on the correct usage of English.
The English video game table or the wish list table is one its key features.
2021 Swanepoel Trends Report Stefan Swanepoel 2020-12-07 Every year the Swanepoel Trends Report covers the 10 most
significant trends, shifts, new business models, and companies that are shaping the industry today. Whether you buy one
copy for yourself, or multiple for your team, you will gain insights and an understanding you did not have before. This
year the report is packed with 220 pages and over 1,000 hours of research.

Advances in Artificial Intelligence, Software and Systems Engineering Tareq Z. Ahram 2021-07-07 This book addresses
emerging issues concerning the integration of artificial intelligence systems in our daily lives. It focuses on the
cognitive, visual, social and analytical aspects of computing and intelligent technologies, and highlights ways to
improve the acceptance, effectiveness, and efficiency of said technologies. Topics such as responsibility, integration
and training are discussed throughout. The book also reports on the latest advances in systems engineering, with a
focus on societal challenges and next-generation systems and applications for meeting them. Further, it covers some
cutting-edge issues in energy, including intelligent control systems for power plant, and technology acceptance models.
Based on the AHFE 2021 Conferences on Human Factors in Software and Systems Engineering, Artificial Intelligence and
Social Computing, and Energy, held virtually on 25–29 July, 2021, from USA, this book provides readers with extensive
information on current research and future challenges in these fields, together with practical insights into the
development of innovative services for various purposes.
Dynamic Syntax Ruth Kempson 2000-12-22 This ground-breaking volume sets out an original model of the dynamics of
language processing, which can be used to explain the structural properties of language in a simple and elegant way.
The model is introduced both informally and formally, and is applied to a range of languages.
The Private International Law of Companies in Europe Carsten Gerner-Beuerle 2019-10-31 Can firms freely choose their
place for corporation and thus the applicable law? And is it possible that a firm can subsequently reincorporate in
another country, with the effect of a change of the law applicable to this country? In the European Union, the answer
to these questions has to consider the impact of the freedom of establishment and the corresponding case law of the
Court of Justice. Beyond some general principles, there is, however, considerable diversity between the laws of Member
States. Thus, this book aims to provide an up-to-date analysis of this important area of law for all Member States. It
is based on a comprehensive study, produced for the European Commission, on the private international law of companies
in the European Union.
A False Tree of Liberty Susan Marks 2019-11-21 This book is concerned with the history of the idea of human rights. It
offers a fresh approach that puts aside familiar questions such as 'Where do human rights come from?' and 'When did
human rights begin?' for the sake of looking into connections between debates about the rights of man and developments
within the history of capitalism. The focus is on England, where, at the end of the eighteenth century, a heated
controversy over the rights of man coincided with the final enclosure of common lands and the momentous changes
associated with early industrialisation. Tracking back still further to sixteenth- and seventeenth-century writing
about dispossession, resistance and rights, the book reveals a forgotten tradition of thought about central issues in
human rights, with profound implications for their prospects in the world today.
Sapiens and Sthitaprajña Ashwini Mokashi 2019
Game of Spies Paddy Ashdown 2016-09-22 A riveting three-way spy story set in occupied France. 'Game of Spies' tells the
story of a lethal spy triangle between 1942 and 1944 in Bordeaux - and of France's greatest betrayal by aristocratic
and right-wing Resistance leader Andre Grandclement. The story centres on three men: one British, one French and one
German and the duel they fought out in an atmosphere of collaboration, betrayal and assassination, in which comrades
sold fellow comrades, Allied agents and downed pilots to the Germans, as casually as they would a bottle of wine. It is
a story of SOE, treachery, bed-hopping and executions in the city labelled 'la plus collaboratrice' in the whole of
France.
Cyberlaw Margo E. K. Reder 2015-07-28 This text offers comprehensive coverage of cyberlaw and related topics using an
accessible writing style, up-to-date coverage, and an entrepreneurial-process orientation and will fulfill the needs of
future professional business managers for whom start-ups, the Internet, and innovation have continuing and increasing
importance. Widely expected to become a foundational text for experiential business law courses, Cyberlaw will help
prepare students for the fundamental legal challenges of startups as well as of small- and medium-sized enterprises. By
following the progression of a business from idea to formation and financing to operations (including asset development
and acquisition) to hiring and, finally, to the exit phase, future managers will gain insights into the kinds of
decisions managers must make at every step. Students will become engaged in the topic through case analyses, examples,
ethical and international perspectives, carefully constructed pedagogy, and other features, such as practice pointers,
Twitter thread stories, and more. Features: The text organization observes the chronological pattern followed by a
startup/entrepreneur, providing a cohesive guide to the build-out of a business. Traditional cyberlaw topics are given
comprehensive coverage but always in a business context. Cutting-edge and seminal cyberlaw cases are carefully selected
and edited for readability and clarity. Important topic content includes chapters on IP; social media; data privacy;
and government regulation. Other up-to-date coverage includes promoting inventiveness and innovation; data security;
new venture planning, fiduciary duties, and crowdfunding ; and malware, data breaches, and criminal procedure. Each
chapter contains a feature focused on cyberlaw issues and dilemmas, using Twitter as a case study. Wherever appropriate
and relevant, international perspectives and ethical organizational behavior are integrated into the discussion.
Pedagogical features, placed strategically throughout the text, include concept summaries, case questions, exhibits and
tables, hypothetical ventures to illustrate points, and dynamic end-of-chapter features such as chapter summaries,
manager s checklists, key terms, short case problems or questions, and web resources. Learning objectives align with
AACSB standards and Bloom s Taxonomy for assessment purposes. Cutting-edge cyberlaw cases discussed include People v.
Marquan M (cyber-bullying, 2014) and Riley v. California (cell phone searches, 2014).
North Korean Human Rights Andrew Yeo 2018-08-09 This volume explores the emergence, evolution, and politics of North
Korean human rights activism and its relevance for international policy.
Cash and Dash Bernardo Bátiz-Lazo 2018-06-18 Cash and Dash: How ATMs and Computers Changed Banking uses the invention
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Workforce, Economic, and Community Development League for Innovation in the Community College (U.S.) 1997
Studies on Agreement João Costa 2006 The status of agreement is a core issue in current morphological and syntactic
theory. The collection of papers in this volume focuses on important issues, such as the nature of the relation between
syntax and morphology in determining agreement relations; whether and which syntactic configurations are relevant for
determining agreement; the relevance of verbal agreement for the purposes of EPP; the inquiry into the existence of
connections between verbal and DP-internal agreement; on the morphological and syntactic distinction of person, number
and gender agreement; how and why AGREE and Spec, head relations trigger different agreement effects; and the type of
relation that exists between head-movement and morphological agreement. The data collected come from a wide variety of
languages and the studies presented discuss innovative and thought-provoking ideas for dealing with agreement phenomena
The Bariatric Bible CAROL. BOWEN BALL 2019-04-30 This comprehensive guide offers advice on the types of surgery on
offer and highlights the many diets that are required prior to surgery. Its main focus is on advice and recipes for
after surgery to help the post-op patient maximise their best chance of long-term success with weight-loss and better
health.
Microlearning in the Digital Age Joseph Rene Corbeil 2021-05-10 Microlearning in the Digital Age explores the design
and implementation of bite-sized learning and training in technology-enabled environments. Grounded in research-based
best practices and a robust, eight-dimensional framework, this book applies the latest developments in mobile learning,
social media, and instructional/multimedia design to one of today’s most innovative and accessible content delivery
systems. Featuring experts from higher education, information technology, digital gaming, corporate, and other
contexts, this comprehensive guide will prepare graduate students, researchers, and professionals of instructional
design, e-learning, and distance education to develop engaging, cost-effective microlearning systems.
The Double-Facing Constitution David Dyzenhaus 2020-01-31 Explores how constitutional orders engage with and are shaped
by their exteriors.
Intelligent Information Processing and Web Mining Mieczyslaw A. Klopotek 2006-05-28 The international conference
Intelligent Information Processing and Web Mining IIS:IIPWM’05, organized in Gda?sk-Sobieszewo on 13–16th June, 2005,
was a continuation of a long tradition of conferences on applications of Arti?cial Intelligence (AI) in Information
Systems (IS), organized by the Institute of Computer Science of Polish Academy of Sciences in cooperation with other
scienti?c and business institutions. The Institute itself is deeply engaged in research both in AI and IS and many
scientists view it as a leading institution both in fundamental and - plied research in these areas in Poland. The
originators of this conference series, Prof. M. D?browski and Dr. M. Michalewicz had in 1992 a long-term goal of
bringing together scientists and industry of di?erent braches from Poland and abroad to achieve a creative synthesis.
One can say that their dream has come to reality. Scientists from ?ve continents made their subm- sions to this
conference. A brief look at the a?liations makes international cooperation visible. The research papers have either a
motivation in c- crete applications or are o?-springs of some practical requests. This volume presents the best papers
carefully chosen from a large set of submissions (about 45%). At this point we would like to express our thanks to the
m- bers of Programme Committee for their excellent job. Also we are thankful to the organizers of the special sessions
accompanying this conference: Jan Komorowski, Adam Przepiórkowski, Zbigniew W.
Europe's Passive Virtues JAN. ZGLINSKI 2020-06-04 The European Court of Justice has been celebrated as a central force
in the creation and deepening of the EU internal market. Yet, it has also been criticized for engaging in judicial
activism, restricting national regulatory autonomy, and taking away the powers of Member State institutions. In recent
years, the Court appears to afford greater deference to domestic actors in free movement cases. Europe's Passive
Virtues explores the scope of and reasons for this phenomenon. It enquires into the decision-making latitude given to
the Member States through two doctrines: the margin of appreciation and decentralized judicial review. At the heart of
the book lies an original empirical study of the European Court's free movement jurisprudence from 1974 to 2013. The
analysis examines how frequently and under which circumstances the Court defers to national authorities. The results
suggest that free movement law has substantially changed over the past four decades. The Court is leaving a growing
range of decisions in the hands of national law-makers and judges, a trend that affects the level of scrutiny applied
to Member State action, the division of powers between the European and national judiciary, and ultimately the nature
of the internal market. The book argues that these new-found 'passive virtues' are linked to a series of broader
political, constitutional, and institutional developments that have taken place in the EU.
Nein! Paddy Ashdown 2019-08-19 From bestselling and prize-winning author Paddy Ashdown, a revelatory new history of
German opposition to Hitler. 'Ashdown has a great gift for narrative history. He unearths little known stories and
places them in context with great dexterity. His new book throws fresh and important light on a crucial topic.'
JONATHAN DIMBLEBY In his last days, Adolf Hitler raged in his bunker that he had been betrayed by his own people,
defeated from the inside. In part, he was right. By 1945, his armies were being crushed on all fronts, his regime
collapsing with many fleeing retribution for their crimes. Yet, even before the war started, there were Germans very
high in Hitler's command committed to bringing about his death and defeat. Paddy Ashdown tells, for the first time, the
story of those at the very top of Hitler's Germany who tried first to prevent the Second World War and then to deny
Hitler victory. Based on newly released files, the repeated attempts of the plotters to warn the Allies about Hitler's
plans are revealed. What is revealed is that the anti-Hitler bomb plots, which have received so much attention are, in
fact only a small part of a much wider story; one in which those at the highest levels of the German state used every
means possible - conspiracy, assassination, espionage - to ensure that, for the sake of the long-term reputation of
their country and the survival of liberal and democratic values, Hitler could not be allowed to win the war. It is a
matter of record that the European Union we have today and the nature and central position of Germany within it, is, in
very large measure, the future envisaged by the plotters and for which they gave their lives.
The Academic's Handbook, Fourth Edition Lori A. Flores 2020-10-16 In recent years, the academy has undergone
significant changes: a more competitive and volatile job market has led to widespread precarity, teaching and service
loads have become more burdensome, and higher education is becoming increasingly corporatized. In this revised and
expanded edition of The Academic's Handbook, more than fifty contributors from a wide range of disciplines and
backgrounds offer practical advice for academics at every career stage, whether they are first entering the job market
or negotiating the post-tenure challenges of leadership and administrative roles. Contributors affirm what is exciting
and fulfilling about academic work while advising readers about how to set and protect boundaries around their energy
and labor. In addition, the contributors tackle topics such as debates regarding technology, social media, and free
speech on campus; publishing and grant writing; attending to the many kinds of diversity among students, staff, and
faculty; and how to balance work and personal responsibilities. A passionate and compassionate volume, The Academic's
Handbook is an essential guide to navigating life in the academy. Contributors. Luis Alvarez, Steven Alvarez, Eladio
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Bobadilla, Genevieve Carpio, Marcia Chatelain, Ernesto Chávez, Miroslava Chávez-García, Nathan D. B. Connolly, Jeremy
V. Cruz, Cathy N. Davidson, Sarah Deutsch, Brenda Elsey, Sylvanna M. Falcón, Michelle Falkoff, Kelly Fayard, Matthew W.
Finkin, Lori A. Flores, Kathryn J. Fox, Frederico Freitas, Neil Garg, Nanibaa’ A. Garrison, Joy Gaston Gayles, Tiffany
Jasmin González, Cynthia R. Greenlee, Romeo Guzmán, Lauren Hall-Lew, David Hansen, Heidi Harley, Laura M. Harrison,
Sonia Hernández, Sharon P. Holland, Elizabeth Q. Hutchison, Deborah Jakubs, Bridget Turner Kelly, Karen Kelsky, Stephen
Kuusisto, Magdalena Maczynska, Sheila McManus, Cary Nelson, Jocelyn H. Olcott, Rosanna Olsen, Natalia Mehlman Petrzela,
Charles Piot, Bryan Pitts, Sarah Portnoy, Laura Portwood-Stacer, Yuridia Ramirez, Meghan K. Roberts, John Elder
Robison, David Schultz, Lynn Stephen, James E. Sutton, Antar A. Tichavakunda, Keri Watson, Ken Wissoker, Karin Wulf
The Kaldron Pa ) Allegheny College (Meadville 2021-09-09 This work has been selected by scholars as being culturally
important and is part of the knowledge base of civilization as we know it. This work is in the public domain in the
United States of America, and possibly other nations. Within the United States, you may freely copy and distribute this
work, as no entity (individual or corporate) has a copyright on the body of the work. Scholars believe, and we concur,
that this work is important enough to be preserved, reproduced, and made generally available to the public. To ensure a
quality reading experience, this work has been proofread and republished using a format that seamlessly blends the
original graphical elements with text in an easy-to-read typeface. We appreciate your support of the preservation
process, and thank you for being an important part of keeping this knowledge alive and relevant.
Aerospace Manufacturing Processes Pradip K. Saha 2016-09-19 Manufacturing processes for aircraft components include
broad activities consisting of multiple materials processing technologies. This book focuses on presenting
manufacturing process technologies exclusively for fabricating major aircraft components. Topics covered in a total of
twenty chapters are presented with a balanced perspective on the relevant fundamentals and various examples and case
studies. An individual chapter is aimed at discussing the scope and direction of research and development in producing
high strength lighter aircraft materials, and cost effective manufacturing processes are also included.
The Southern Bantu Languages Clement M. Doke 2017-09-20 For the purposes of this volume, originally published in 1954,
two southern zones of Bantu have been included - south of the Zambesi and east of the Kalahari. The book discusses the
phonetic and morphological characteristics of these 2 zones and a classification of the groups, clusters and dialects
is provided. For comparative purposes detailed information on some striking dialectical forms is given in the
appendices.
How to Pass the GMAT Mike Bryon 2007 Provides practice questions for students preparing to take the GMAT. Includes full
answers, explanations and assessment of scores.
Facsimile Products United States. National Weather Service 1979
GMAT Success Janet Schaeffer 1996 GMAT Success helps test takers get ready, develop test preparation strategies, and
manage test anxiety constructively--whether they have seven weeks to prepare or just one day. Featuring discussions of
each type of question found on the test, GMAT Success includes diagnostic exercises to show students where they need to
concentrate their training in order to gain the most points for their efforts.
Talent Chooses You James Ellis 2020-06-03 If you want your business to grow, you need to be able to rely on your
ability to hire talent reliably and consistently. No talent pipeline? No growth, and no business. But your recruiting
team is drowning (I asked them). They need help. Now, if you ask recruiters, they will ask for headcount. Or more
technology. But more bodies and more tools won't solve the issue (though it will eat up your budget). What you need a
is a better strategy. And that strategy is called employer branding.Employer branding is about understanding,
distilling and communicating what your company is all about in order to attract all the talent you need. That will
differentiate your company as a place where people will want to work, rather than a place they land because they didn't
know better.If you've heard about employer branding in business magazines, it might seem like something only "big
companies" can do. Something that requires a dedicated team, expensive platforms, or a bunch of consultants. That isn't
true. If you understand where your brand comes from, and how to apply it, any company (especially yours) can hire
better with it.And this book will teach you how to do all of that, and then some.In this book, you'll learn what
employer branding really is, how to make a compelling argument internally to leadership that creates commitment, how to
work with other teams and be creative in finding solutions. As a special bonus, we are including a handbook on how to
work with recruiting teams. This hands-on workbook is chock full of examples, checklists, step-by-step instructions and
even emails you can copy and paste to make things happen immediately.
Toward Speaking Excellence Dean Papajohn 2005 The new edition of Toward Speaking Excellence addresses the recent
changes to the Test of Spoken English (TSE(R)). The text introduces readers to the format of the new TSE(R), typical
questions, and scoring criteria. The second edition of Toward Speaking Excellence includes actual student responses
that are used or modified to highlight specific characteristics of effective communication. Two complete sample TSE(R)like tests are included for further practice. Also provided are practice with some of the skills that, while no longer
tested on the TSE(R), are key to sounding more native-like and fluent. Toward Speaking Excellence may be used as an
individual study tool or as a course text. While the material is directed toward the TSE(R) and SPEAK(R) tests, the
communication strategies presented will prepare students for other types of oral exams (including the TAST(R),
interviews, and performance tests. Toward Speaking Excellence is a course book but may also be used for individual
test-preparation/self-study. Dean Papajohn is a Specialist in Education at the Center for Teaching Excellence,
University of Illinois, Urbana-Champaign..
How to Speak and Write Correctly Joseph Devlin 2016-12-03 Learn the Easy Way to Speak and Write Well. I found this book
by accident while browsing through a now-defunct Los Angeles bookstore/cafe. It was the luckiest accident of my life.At
that point I had been a professional writer for more than twenty years, but I rarely enjoyed my work, and I felt all of
it was disposable in one way or another. At first, reading this book gave me an incredible, if unfamiliar, feeling of
joy and self-confidence. Afterwards, I began to surprise the hell out of myself in terms of what I was able to
accomplish. This little book is very practical and precise. The best plan is to follow the best authors and these
masters of language will guide you safely along the way. There are chapters devoted to all the essential components to
make writing interesting. Devlin delivers a concise book that allows you to starts improving your speech and writing
quickly. Every writer should have this book as a ready reference and guide. Get Your Copy Now.
The Legend of the Thousand Bulls Yaşar Kemal 1976
Eight Decades at the Pingry School Tom Behr 2014-07-01
Mr. Humble and Dr. Butcher Brandy Schillace 2021-03-02 The mesmerizing biography of a brilliant and eccentric surgeon
and his quest to transplant the human soul. In the early days of the Cold War, a spirit of desperate scientific rivalry
birthed a different kind of space race: not the race to outer space that we all know, but a race to master the inner
space of the human body. While surgeons on either side of the Iron Curtain competed to become the first to transplant
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Intelligent Decision Support Systems. Their continuing mission: to explore strange new diseases, to seek out new
treatments and drugs, and to intelligently manage healthcare resources and patients. Hence, this book is designed for
all those who wish to learn how to explore, analyze and find new solutions for the most challenging domain of all time:
healthcare.
Making Sense of Race in Education Jessica A. Heybach 2019-09-30 Making Sense of Race in Education: Practices for Change
in Difficult Times takes a fresh look at the perennial issue of race in American schools. How do educators, in all
settings, confront the issue of race with students and colleagues, given the contemporary backdrop of social movements
for racial justice and change? How do educators affect change within their everyday classroom practices without
fostering further alienation and discord? Although much has already been written about race and racism in school, this
book addresses racial incidents directly and offers practical insights into how P-20 educators can transform these
events alongside students and colleagues. Each chapter provides detailed analysis of curriculum, instruction, practices
and pedagogical strategies for addressing race while at the same time wrestling with theoretical conceptions of race,
justice, and fairness. Perfect for courses such as: Social Foundations of Education | Sociology of Education | Higher
Education | Multicultural Education | Cultural Studies in Education | Schools and Society

organs like the kidney and heart, a young American neurosurgeon had an even more ambitious thought: Why not transplant
the brain? Dr. Robert White was a friend to two popes and a founder of the Vatican’s Commission on Bioethics. He
developed lifesaving neurosurgical techniques still used in hospitals today and was nominated for the Nobel Prize. But
like Dr. Jekyll before him, Dr. White had another identity. In his lab, he was waging a battle against the limits of
science, and against mortality itself—working to perfect a surgery that would allow the soul to live on after the human
body had died. Mr. Humble and Dr. Butcher follows his decades-long quest into tangled matters of science, global
politics, and faith, revealing the complex (and often murky) ethics of experimentation and remarkable innovations that
today save patients from certain death. It’s an enthralling tale that offers a window into our greatest fears and our
greatest hopes—and the long, strange journey from science fiction to science fact.
Intelligent Decision Support Systems—A Journey to Smarter Healthcare Smaranda Belciug 2019-03-20 The goal of this book
is to provide, in a friendly and refreshing manner, both theoretical concepts and practical techniques for the
important and exciting field of Artificial Intelligence that can be directly applied to real-world healthcare problems.
Healthcare – the final frontier. Lately, it seems like Pandora opened the box and evil was released into the world.
Fortunately, there was one thing left in the box: hope. In recent decades, hope has been increasingly represented by
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